On Background

The subject of Mr. Povitsky’s e-mail concerned the side effects of Lupron Depot in women.  The side effects he sited in his e-mail are known and have been documented.  They can be found on the FDA’s website in the drugs description.   Mr. Povitsky’s e-mail to Congressman Heller did not provide information on whether he or a loved one has been affected by Lupron Depot; nor did he ask Congressman Heller for assistance.  As such, he was referred to the FDA as a first step to officially log his complaint.  The correspondence Mr. Povitsky received was in direct response to the subject of his e-mail.  

Comment

If Mr. Povitsky has evidence that shows the FDA has ignored medical information; Congressman Heller would be happy to help pass along any information Mr. Povitsky may have about Lupron to the proper authorities or relevant committees in Congress.  The FDA has a responsibility to take into account all relevant medical information when deciding what drugs should be widely available to the American people.  
   
